
June 1, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are so excited to share with you news about our upcoming grade 4 Farewell Celebration. On
June 16, there will be a Farewell Celebration where each student will be highlighted and receive
a certificate. Our theme for this farewell will be Trust In the Lord with All Your Heart.
Unfortunately, we will not  be able to have guests/families attend; however, we will record this
special event and share it with families. We will also take a photo of your child and their teacher
and share it with you.

On June 22, we will have a drive through for families. Students will be lined up as families drive
through. Families will be asked to stay in their vehicles and drive through in front of the school
and have the opportunity to wave and celebrate our Grade 4 students.

Below are the times when the drive throughs are occurring:

June 22
4Cardinal: 9:15-9:45
4Cadotte: 10:30-11:00
4Hick:  11:15 - 11:45
4Taylor: 1:30 -2:00

Please let us know if you have any questions.  We are looking forward to celebrating your child’s
achievement and success as they prepare to attend our sister school, École Mother Teresa
School.

Yours in Catholic Education,

Grade 4 Team


